
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We are supporting the Macmillan Cancer Support this year by taking part in the World’s 

Biggest  Coffee Morning on Friday 29th September in the school hall from 9.00am—

10.15am.  Come and enjoy a drink and a cake for a minimum donation of £2.00. The sing-

ing club will provide background music for you to enjoy! 

All donations of cakes either home made or shop bought, will be greatly appreciated. 

Please send them in on the morning of 29th September. 

If your child would like to help us raise even more money then they can wear “mufti” (own 

clothes) and donate £1. This is purely  voluntary; children not wishing to take part should 

wear school uniform as usual.  

If you can help serve tea, coffee or cake on the day then please let the office know. 

 

Last year we raised £619.32 which was absolutely fantastic, lets see if we can equal or bet-

ter it this year. 

Everyone welcome to join us  - family and friends. 


